From: Robinson, Robin [mailto:Robin.Robinson@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 1:14 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: FW: DMV COMMUNITY POLICING VIDEO/UNIVERSOUL CIRCUS

Hello Mr. Berlin,

The Chicago Police Department has accepted, as a gift on behalf of the city, 240 tickets from Universoul Circus.

These tickets for a special Unity Matters performance on October 26th, 2016, will be distributed to department personnel and members of the community in accordance with our rules and procedures.

For your further information, below is a link to the video produced by the Circus for the Unity Matters performance in Washington, DC.  Something similar is planned for Chicago.

This is the video that was done for DC.

https://youtu.be/2suG1oKvP5w
Respectfully,

Robin Robinson

Director, Community Affairs

Office of the Superintendent

Chicago Police Department

